November, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

I, the undersigned, am aware of the proposed re-development of the former Masonic Lodge at 19
Dawson Ave., Stoney Creek. I have looked at the attached site plan.

I am aware that the proposal will consist of 5 street townhouse type buildings 2 ' storeys high
facing cast on Dawson Ave.

[ have no objection to this proposed re-development.
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